
 

 

 

Primary 1 

5ǳǊƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ {ǇǊƛƴƎ ¢ŜǊƳΣ tǊƛƳŀǊȅ м ƘŀǾŜ ōŜŜƴ ǿƻǊƪƛƴƎ ƘŀǊŘ ōƻǘƘ ƛƴ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ŀƴŘ 

ŦǊƻƳ ƘƻƳŜΦ Lƴ ƻǳǊ ΨhǳǊ ²ƻǊƭŘΩ ǘƻǇƛŎ ǿŜ ƘŀǾŜ ōŜŜƴ ƭŜŀǊƴƛƴƎ ŀōƻǳǘ ǿŜŀǘƘŜǊΦ ²Ŝ 

ƘŀǾŜ ŜȄǇƭƻǊŜŘ ŘƛŦŦŜǊŜƴǘ ǘȅǇŜǎ ƻŦ ǿŜŀǘƘŜǊ ŀƴŘ ƘŀǾŜ ŜƴƧƻȅŜŘ ΨaŀƛǎȅΩǎ ²ŜŀǘƘŜǊΩ 

ǎǘƻǊȅΦ ²Ŝ ƘŀǾŜ ŎǊŜŀǘŜŘ ŀ ǿŜŀǘƘŜǊ ǳƳōǊŜƭƭŀ ǿƛǘƘ ŘƛŦŦŜǊŜƴǘ ŀǊǘ ǿƻǊƪ ǘƻ ǊŜǇǊŜǎŜƴǘ 

ŘƛŦŦŜǊŜƴǘ ǘȅǇŜǎ ƻŦ ǿŜŀǘƘŜǊΦ CƻǊ ƛŎŜ ŀƴŘ ǎƴƻǿ ǿŜ ŜȄǇƭƻǊŜŘ ǘƘŜ ǎƴƻǿ ŀƴŘ ƳŀŘŜ ŀ 

ǎƴƻǿƳŀƴ ƛƴ ŎƭŀǎǎΦ 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In our poem, ȬThe Wheels on the Busȭ, we enjoyed exploring a wide range of 

objects in the sensory tray linked to the poem.  

We had lots of fun honking the horn and listening to the sound it made, 

swooshing the wipers, printing with wheels and making our own egg carton 

buses. The pupils also worked hard at home creating their own buses. 

 

  

 

 

  

 



Whilst learning our ȬElmerȭ story, we have had lots of different learning 

opportunities. We have explored textured shapes, made marks in different 

resources and created our own colourful Elmer when hand printing.  

We have had lots of fun exploring the Elmer sensory tray in claÓÓ ÁÎÄ ÉÔȭÓ ÂÅÅÎ 

one of our favourites. We really enjoyed the sensory rice and different 

textured trees. Some of us practised our cutting skills too. 

 
  

 

                                                                                  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Primary 2 

)Î Ȭ,ÅÔȭÓ )ÎÖÅÓÔÉÇÁÔÅȭ 0ÒÉÍÁÒÙ Ψ ÈÁÖÅ ÂÅÅÎ ÌÅÁÒÎÉÎÇ ÁÂÏÕÔ ÈÏÔ ÁÎÄ ÃÏÌÄ 

ÍÁÔÅÒÉÁÌÓȟ ÈÏ× ÔÏ ËÅÅÐ ÔÈÅÍ ÈÏÔ ÁÎÄ ÃÏÌÄ ÁÎÄ ÈÏ× ÔÏ ÍÅÌÔ ÔÈÅÍȢ 7Å 

ÐÁÒÔÉÃÕÌÁÒÌÙ ÅÎÊÏÙÅÄ ÔÒÙÉÎÇ ÔÏ ÆÒÅÅ ÔÈÅ ÍÁÎ ÔÒÁÐÐÅÄ ÉÎ ÉÃÅ ÁÎÄ ÍÅÌÔÉÎÇ ÃÏÃÏÎÕÔ 

ÏÉÌ ×ÉÔÈ ÏÕÒ ÈÁÎÄÓȢ  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 



In ȬTowards Readingȭ we have explored ÔÈÅ ÓÅÎÓÏÒÙ ÐÏÅÍ Ȭ! 'ÁÒÁÇÅ 3ÁÌÅ ÉÎ 

/ÕÔÅÒ 3ÐÁÃÅȭȢ 7Å enjoyed exploring the sensory resources related to the 

poem and chose and showed our preferences to our favourites.  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our first story in ȬTowards Readingȭ was ȬThe Magic Fingerȭ. One of our pupils 

who was home learning enjoyed exploring the story and made his own picture 

of a character from the story using feathers.  

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 



In ȬPhysical Educationȭ we have practised racket skills using rackets and 

hockey sticks to move balls and shuttlecocks.  We enjoyed moving the balls 

and shuttlecocks around the room or to a peer. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Secondary 

Secondary have had the pleasure of two pupils from Primary 2 in our bubble. 

We have particularly enjoyed a range of musical activities. We have explored 

different objects to make a wind chime in DT, trying out our ideas with the 

fan. We have explored the xylophone then used Purple Mash to follow a short 

sequence to play the notes.  
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As part of our creativity sessions we have focussed on the sculptures of 

Alberto Giacometti. We have followed instructions to make Mod Roc men in 

Art. We used foil and Mod Roc to decorate our pipe cleaner sculptures.  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Data Handling sessions have involved answering questions. We have 

worked hard to count the number of cars in the car park, sorted them by 

colour and recorded our findings using tallies.   

 

  

  

 

  

 

 

 

Our Sensory text for this term has been ȬThe Hobbitȭ. Each week we have gone 

on different adventures from the story. We really enjoyed finding the Hobbit 

holes and spiders in the garden.  

 

  


